














 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 
 

Labor Day originated in 1882 in New York City 
under the aegis of the Knights of Labor. Congress 
made it a legal holiday in 1894. Observing it this 
week gives us a good opportunity to reflect on the 
Catholic Church’s social teachings for the last century 
or so. On May 15, 1891, Pope Leo XIII issued the 
encyclical Rerum Novarum on the condition of the 
working classes and labor. In doing so, he initiated a 
century in which Catholic teaching became more and 
more involved in the social issues of the day. 
 Unfortunately relegated to the shadows while 
the bright lights of controversy shine on other issues, 
Catholic social teaching remains largely unknown to 
many Catholics. It is the Catholic Church that 
championed such notions as a fair day’s pay for a fair 
day’s work, and continues to uphold the dignity of the 
human person against attacks from governments and 
corporations. Nearly every pope since Leo XIII has 
issued teachings on the subject. Take some time this 
Labor Day to familiarize yourself with some aspect of 
the Church’s social teachings. In doing so, you will 
be taking responsibility as a member of the Body of 
Christ to commit yourself to the care of your 
neighbor. 
—James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 
 

GIRL SCOUT PRAY AND PLAY DAY 
 

All Girl Scouts, Brownies through Senior Girl Scouts are 
invited to the Girl Scout Pray and Play Day  

 
 Saturday, September 29th 

  
at the 

 Shrine of Our Lady of the Island in Eastport.   
 

Crafts, fun and prayer will begin at 9:30 
AM and conclude with Mass at 2:45 PM. 

 
For registration information, call: 

  
Marsha Terry 631-287-6288 

 
Or Diocesan Catholic Scouting 

Office 
516-678-5800 Ext 245 

SENIOR WELLNESS FAIR  
 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2012 
SHINNECOCK COMMUNITY CENTER 

 
Representatives from LIPA, AAA, Southampton 

Hospital, Urban League and many other vendors 
 

This fair is designed with you in mind. All 
vendors are on hand to assist senior living.  

 
Refreshments will be available and door raffles. 

 
For more information please contact Karen 
Torrence, Director of Senior Programs at  
631-283-0106 or email: 
rez.senior1@gmail.com 

 
 

ANTI-BIAS TASK FORCE  
INVITES YOU TO AN 

 
AFTER-SUMMER EAST 

END  
COMMUNITY PICNIC 

 
EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH  - 1 PM—6 PM 
(In the event of rain, picnic runs from noon until 3 pm with 

indoor fun!) 
 

RED CREEK PARK, HAMPTON BAYS 
 

FAMILY, FRIENDS, AND NEIGHBORS 
FREE FOOD*  ENTERTAINMENT  

ACTIVITIES 
 

�x�� Bring a pot luck dish for 5 0r 6 people perhaps 
form your own cultural background 

 
Music, games, arts & crafts, dancing, sports and 

more 
 

For information:  Picnic committee: 631-728-
5558 or email: corazondemaria2@gmail.com 



 OUR LADY OF THE HAMPTONS 
 

The 2012-2013 school year will begin at Our Lady of the Hamptons Regional 
Catholic School on Wednesday, September 5..  Three hundred-fifty students 
will be greeted by their teachers as they prepare to open the new Wellness 
Center later in the fall. 

 
     While there are waiting lists in grades 3 to 8, there are a few seats available in the 
Kindergarten, first and second grade. Placement in the pre-school for three and four year olds 
at St. Rosalie’s campus  is available in both he morning and afternoon sessions. Information is 
available at 283-9140. 
 

Progress continues on the OLH building project for the new Wellness Center-classroom 
extension. As of August 20, exterior brick work and stucco  should be completed this week. 
Interior work on the painting, tiling and installation of the gym floor will continue, .. The  
projected completion date for the gym is  September 15   Completion of the connecting link 
and four classrooms  will depend upon additional fund-raising from the local and school 
community. The school would be happy to discuss possible donations. Call 283-9140. 
 

BEREAVEMENT GROUP 
 

If anyone would like information on our  
Bereavement Group please call 

 
Sr. Barbara McKenna 631-949-6770. 

Golden Wedding Liturgy 
Honoring Couples  

Married Fifty Years  
 or More 

 
Sunday, September 23—Church of St. Rose of Lima, Massapequa 

 
Sunday, October 21—Church of Christ the King, Commack 

 
Both liturgies begin at 2:30 PM 

Couples may register for ONE liturgy 
 

Registration forms are available in the Parish Office.  
Registration for the September 23 liturgy must be received by September 6th 

Registration for the October 21 liturgy must be received by October 4th. 
 

For questions, please call Suzanne at the Office of Worship 516-678-5800 Ext. 207. 

Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
September 2, 2012 
Humbly welcome the word that has been planted in 
you 
and is able to save 
your souls. 
— James 1:21b 



 

REPORTING ALLEGATIONS OF SEXUAL ABUSE 
516-594-9063 

OFFICE FOR THE PROTECTION OF  
CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE 

516-678-5800  EXT 573 

Knights of Columbus Corner 
Southampton Council #1967 

The Knights of Columbus is an 
international, fraternal, family and 

charitable organization. Locally the Knights jointly 
serves the parishes of Sacred Hearts of Jesus & 
Mary and Our Lady of Poland. We donate to both 
churches, Girl Scouts and Boy Scouts, Right to 
Life, and many other local charities. The K of C 
insurance program with fellow Knights is the best 
that can be offered. Children of deceased police and 
paid fireman Knights are granted college 
scholarships. Why not call the K of C for more 
information on how to join?  Call 287-3545.  

RETROUVAILLE—A LIFELINE FOR  
TROUBLED MARRIAGES 

 
You Can Help Heal Your Marriage 

 
Do you feel alone? Are you 

frustrated or angry with each other? 

Do you argue or have you just 

stopped talking to each other? Does 

talking only make it worse?  

 

Retrouvaille helps couples through difficult times 

in their marriages.  For confidential information 

about the Retrouvaille Program, or to register for 

the  

upcoming weekend that begins on Friday, 

September 7, at the Montfort Retreat House in 

Bay Shore, please call 1-800-470-2230 and you 

will be connected directly and confidentially to a 

couple from Long Island/Metro Retrouvaille who 

can help. 

SHOP FAIR TRADE  
 

Be the reason for peace and hope in our world 
 

WORLD VILLAGE FAIR TRADE 
MARKET  

is a “Gift Shop with  a Mission” 
 

Fair Trade is a movement around the 
globe that sustains lives by paying 
FAIR WAGES and supports AIDS 

orphans in Africa 
  

Child and sweatshop labor is ended.  
People grow in dignity and children attend school 

 
COME SHOP FAIR TRADE where your dollars 

change lives and bring hope. 
 

You will find organic coffees, teas, chocolates as well 
as beautiful handcrafted gifts; jewelry, baskets, 

scarves, handbags, cards, children’s items and so 
much more. 

 
Located in the Hamlet Green just east of the 

Hampton Bays Movie Theatre at  
101 W. Montauk Highway 
                     631-728-7880 

 
Shop online— www.fairtrademarket.org 

 
 

CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL  
ENTRANCE EXAM PREP COURSE 

 
Molloy College’s Continuing Education Program is 

offering a Catholic High School Entrance Exam prep 
course for 8th graders planning to attend any of the 

ten Catholic high schools on Long Island. 
 

Students will review the math, reading, writing, 
vocabulary & grammar skills that will be tested on the 
exam & will learn test-taking strategies to maximize 

their scores. 
 

Classes begin September 15 at the Rockville Centre 
Campus and September 16 at the Suffolk Center in 
East Farmingdale and will be completed in time for 
the October 27th exam. Contact Molloy College at 

516-678-5000 ext 6205 or register online: 
www.molloy.edu/chsee 



 September 2, 2012 
22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 

St. Thomas Aquinas 
Patron Saint of Students 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A STUDENT’S PRAYER 

St. Thomas Aquinas 
 

Creator of all things, 
true source of light and wisdom, 

origin of all being, 
graciously let a ray of your light penetrate 

the darkness of my understanding. 
Take from me the double darkness 

in which I have been born, 
an obscurity of sin and ignorance. 

Give me a keen understanding, 
a retentive memory, and 

the ability to grasp things 
correctly and fundamentally. 

Grant me the talent 
of being exact in my explanations 
and the ability to express myself 

with thoroughness and charm. 
Point out the beginning, 

direct the progress, 
and help in the completion. 

I ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

KID’S PAGE 
Prayers and history of the Church 
 
 
September 2, 2012 

You will be beginning a new school year this 
week.  The next months will be full of learning, 
new friends, joys, and pains.  As you look 
forward to all that this school year will hold, 
we remember Jesus Christ, our brother and 
Savior, our Lord and God, who will walk with us, 
protect us, and fascinate us. 
  
Prayer for the new school year: 
  
During this year, give us many chances to hear 
your teaching in your holy place, our church, we 
pray to the Lord. 
Lord, help us to increase in wisdom. 
  
Help us to listen well and ask questions that will 
help us understand, we pray to the Lord. 
Lord, help us to increase in wisdom. 
  
As we listen to the holy Gospel, may we be as 
amazed as those people who heard the boy Jesus 
speak in the temple of Jerusalem, we pray to the 
Lord. 
Lord, help us to increase in wisdom. 
  
  
When we feel lost and alone, let us remember that 
we will always find Jesus in his Father’s house, we 
pray to the Lord. 
Lord, help us to increase in wisdom. 
  
  
Teach us to treasure all that we learn and to 
ponder all these things in our hearts, we pray to 
the Lord. 
Lord, help us to increase in wisdom. 
  
  


